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Our 26th annual recital is well on its way and we’ve 

been diligently planning on an exciting end to our 

eventful year! 
 

Please make sure that you stay well informed by 

thoroughly reading all SADS newsletters and handouts. 
 
 

TUITION 
 

Monthly tuition is due the first week of February. 
  

If your payment is received after the first week, your 

account will be charged with a $25.00 late fee. 
 
 

COSTUMES 
 

All costume balances are due no later than  

Saturday, February 17, 2018. 
 

Costumes are arriving daily and once assorted; they 

will be distributed in class.  Your child will NOT be 

able to take home his/her costume(s) if your balance 

is not paid. 
 

Costume Care: 

1. Please put your child’s name on all pieces of the 

costume.  

2. Once received, please have your child try on all 

costumes.  If any alterations are needed, please do the 

necessary for your child’s comfort. 

3. Should you have any questions on accessory 

placement, do not hesitate to ask your child’s instructor. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

The recital is quickly approaching and we still have to 

complete and polish routines. 
 

Please strive to have great attendance from now until 

show time.  This will allow the classes to move forward 

and choreography will not have to be re-taught each week 

if all students are present. 
 

If you are unable to attend your classes, please contact the 

studio. 

 

“When you stumble…make it part of the dance!” 

STUDIO CLOSINGS 
 

 Mid-Winter Break  
 

Closed:  Week of Monday, February 19, 2018 
 

*classes will resume on Monday, February 26, 2018  
 
 

 
 

COMPETITION 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Steps Ahead’s first 2018 competition is just around the 

corner.  Please be sure to attend ALL rehearsals. 

 

 
 

DATE:     Friday, March 23 – Sunday, March 25  
 

VENUE: Hilton Parsippany, NJ      

    1 Hilton Ct, Parsippany, NJ 07054 
 

TIME:     TBA 
 

All are welcomed to come and cheer on our dancers! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 

Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
 

Recital:                        Sunday, June 24, 2018 

 
 

PARKING 
 

The driveway is available for your convenience. Please 

be considerate to others by properly utilizing any or all 

space provided. 
 

To avoid any problems, please do not block any of the 

neighboring driveways. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
Steps Ahead Dance Studio 

718.641.2005 
StepsAheadDanceStudio@gmail.com 
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